Chevron

<

Date: 09 June, 2009

To whom it may concern.

Subject: Chevron Geothermal Indonesia, Ltd Reference for
Holduct sp. z 0.0.

ul. Szymanowskiego 21

43-200 Pszczyna,

Poland

Ladies and Gentlemen,

This is to inform you that Chevron Geothermal Indonesia, Ltd, a daughter company of Chevron, a company
specialized in operation of geothermal power plants has been well served by company Holduct Sp. z o.0.
Poland with quick delivery and site erection of Isolated Phase Bus duct (Generator bus duct) type HOIO 24kV,
5kA in middle of 2007 and 2009 at our Darajat Il site. This was a brownfield project to replace the existing non
segregated bus duct. Holduct accomplished all the work ahead than committed schedule and rewarded by
additional bonus. Holduct delivery and service of the generator lead out bus duct, was supplemented with 12 kV
non segregated tubular bus duct. Especially we were impressed by their very fast reaction time and technical
expertise even without guidance of Company as built drawing. And also the physical distance between their
headquarter in Poland and our site in Indonesia was not an obstacle.

What is worth to mention additionally that 1 complete Holduct's generator bus duct installation type HOIO 24kV,
10kA has been in operation since 2007 at Chevron's Darajat Ill site. All Holduct's installations are working

properly.

In our demanding sector their services and product have been exceptionally well received for it's capacity and
high quality and reliability. Besides quality of product, of great importance to us is Holduct's flexibility in
engineering and execution of a project and reliability of word and deed.

We recommend Holduct Sp. z 0.0. as a reliable partner for potential customers who are in demand of generator-
or any low- medium-voltage bus duct installation.

Yours sincerely,

A

Muhammad Arok
Project Manager
Chevron Geothermal Indonesia, Ltd

muharok@chevron.com
Tel: +62 21 573 1020
Fax: +62 215797 2773
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